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End of the week:
* On Wednesday we hosted our welcome event for parents with children in Nursery and Reception who will be 
joining us in September. It was a great turn out and lovely to meet current and new parents. The new children enjoyed 
exploring the EYFS resources and meeting their class teachers. 

* On Thursday afternoon, our school football team competed against Unity Community Primary School and won 5 out 
of their 6 matches.

* Year 4 visited the Apple Store this morning where they took part in a coding session. It is wonderful to see the 
children enjoying trips and visits within the city centre. We are pleased to announce that our partnership with Apple 
will continue next academic year. 

                                               Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Article 22 - Refugee Children 

Children who move from their home country to another country as refugees (because it was not safe for them 
to stay there) should get help and protection and have the same rights as children born in that country.
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Important information: 

* Cheetwood Parent Community event will be held on Thursday 4th July 2.30 - 4pm. More details on the flyer below!

* Save the date - Our Sports days are Tuesday 9th July: KS1 - AM and KS2 - PM. Times to follow.
                                                                      Friday 12th July EYFS - PM. 

* Our EYFS role play theme for this term is Journeys, Holidays and Seasides. If you are able to donate any of the 
following items please pass them to the EYFS or the Office team. Thank you in advance. 
Picnic blanket, basket, sun cream bottles (empty or almost empty), sun hats, sunglasses

* Some of you may have met Cheetwood’s new Headteacher, Mr Wilkinson, on Wednesday as he was in school for our 
Nursery and Reception welcome event. He is next in school on Thursday 4th July for our community event. 



Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Nursery: 94.9% Reception: 86.1% 

Year 1: 95.8.% Year 2: 95.3%

Year 3: 95.8.%  Year 4: 94.3%

Year 5: 94.1% Year 6: 97.%

Overall Attendance is 94.4%

 Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Yusuf & Ayat
Reception: Younes & Zyad 
Year 1: Ibrahim B & Yusuf
Year 2:  Talha & Sebastian
Year 3: Shasmeen &  Abdu Rahman
Year 4: Rofaida & Arafa
Year 5: Dominic & Telmuun
Year 6: Kaireece & Hassan

Sahith
Najeeb
Ibrahiem B
Rodiat
Aishleen
Mohammed Ali

Sports Star Reading Stats 

Year 1: Athena & Livayah
Year 2:  Mayra & Hewad
Year 3: Tengis & Ayaan
Year 4: Samanta & Rodiat 
Year 5: Eya & Bineet
Year 6: Elliot & Muniira

Year 1: 54%
Year 2: 69%
Year 3: 52%
Year 4: 61%
Year 5: 82%
Year 6: 72%

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Haneef
Year 2: Mailey
Year 3: Eesa

Year 4: Mairo 
Year 5: Aayan
Year 6: Imanuel
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